Date: 0(}?‘-6‘ J/C)/?

Town of Vienna- Planning & Zoning Board

Lei Kris Shih & Minnie Fu
602 Beulah Rd NE

Vienna VA, 22180
Statement from Adjoining Property Owner with Respect to a Variance

We are the next-door neighbors of the property at 604 Beulah Rd owned by Vipul Masih &
Sonia Kannadan. We understand that they are attempting to obtain a variance for the driveway
extension for their property and we do not have any objections. We do not believe the parking
pad is detrimental to our property.

Thank you. \__./ -
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Town of Vienna- Planning & Zoning Board

Samuel and Ellen Stanton
513 John Marshall Dr. NE

Vienna VA, 22180
Statement from Adjoining Property Owner with Respect to a Variance

We are neighbors of the property at 604 Beulah Rd owned by Vipul Masih & Sonia Kannadan.
We understand that they are attempting to obtain a variance for the driveway extension for
their property and we do not have any objections. We do not believe the parking pad is
detrimental to our property.

Thank you.
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Town of Vienna- Planning & Zoning Board

Enily Wheeler
511 John Marshall Dr.

Vienna VA, 22180
Statement from Adjoining Property Owner with Respect to a Variance

My house is adjoining to the property at 604 Beulah Rd owned by Vipul Masih & Sonia
Kannadan. | understand that they are attempting to obtain a variance for the driveway
extension for their property and | do not have any objections. | agree that the parking pad is
needed given the traffic pattern for Beulah Rd and for safe exit from their home. | do not
believe the parking pad is detrimental to our property.

Thank you.

Signatures of Home Owner: ﬂ(MA,O&?O U‘V”/&«—\.
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Town of Vienna- Planning & Zoning Board

Kim and Marcela Tran
601 John Marshall Dr. N&

Vienna VA, 22180

Statement from Adjoining Property Owner with Respect to a Variance

We are neighbors of the property at 604 Beulah Rd owned by Vipul Masih & Sonia Kannadan.
We understand that they are attempting to obtain a variance for the driveway extension for
their property and we do not have any objections. We agree that the parking pad is needed
given the traffic pattern for Beulah Rd and for safe exit from their home. We do not believe the
parking pad is detrimental to our property.

Thank you. “""”7 @ /f/
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